

Bristol Police Department



November 23, 2021

TO:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM:

Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:

Cup Defenders, 230 Wood Street—Request for One-Day Dancing and

Entertainment License on December 18, 2021

Mr. Contente:

Lieutenant Wozny has reviewed the petitioner's request, and I am recommending that the request be granted provided that all Laws and Ordinances governing this practice are followed, to include the Noise Ordinance. Please see attached.

Respectfully submitted,

Kevin M. Lynch Chief of Police

KML/jrp

Attachment

STEVEN CONTENTE
STEVEN Administrator

BRISTOL, PHODE ISLAND

2021 NOV 23 PM 12: 31

TOWN COUNCIL

DEC 0 1 2021

MEETING



Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809 TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900



MEMORANDUM

TO

: CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH

DATE: 11-22-2021

VIA

:PROPER CHANNELS

FROM

: LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

SUBJECT: ONE-DAY DANCE AND ENTERTAINMENT LICENSE FOR

CUP DEFENDERS.

Sir,

Steven Cavalieri of Cup Defenders is requesting a one-day dance and entertainment license to hold a Christmas fundraiser event to raise funds for a Children's Christmas party. This fundraiser event will have a live band and is scheduled to be held on December 18th, 2021 from 9pm until 1pm.

I have spoken to Mr. Cavalieiri and reviewed the petition request. This is a ticketed event with a total of 106 tickets available.

There is no known reason for denial of the one-day dance and entertainment license provided that all Law and Ordinances governing this practice are followed and they adhere to the town's noise ordinance.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Roman Wozny

Lieutenant Roman Wozny